Reply ID: ia4b

Dear allison,

Thank you for your kind words and the thoughts for the holidays. I do appreciate your readership and would ask that you keep reading and keep leaving comments.

Do you think you could help me in setting up a GoFundMe page for my reentry? I truly need help and had an idea that this might be a way to reach out. If you can assist please contact my sister Sandra at: smuise@tds.net or (207) 265-2117.

Thank you again and I do hope to hear back from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com

Mere words on a page, fire has no less heat. Simple thoughts from caged brain, what will happen when I hit the stareet?

You leave a note, attached to my print, who would have thought it would soothe? Free my mind and uncage the beast, these many fears you helped to remove.